
 

 

October 9, 2020 

 

Dear Families and Friends, 

 

This note is just a quick up-date from last week. We have had to change the lab we are going 

with for testing, and are working diligently to get all information ready for testing. With 

unfailing hope in God’s assistance we are cautiously optimistic that we will be able to have 

testing next week so that we can proceed with a date to start “indoor window visits.” This would 

bring so much joy to our dear Residents and of course to all of you. May our Mother Foundress, 

Saint Jeanne Jugan, intercede for this intention, for as she often said, “Making the elderly happy, 

that’s all that counts.” 

 

I am also happy to share the good news that the flu shots have arrived and many of the Residents 

have already been vaccinated this week. We hope to finish all Residents by next Monday. The 

flu shot clinics for the staff will be offered twice next week and again the following week.  

 

We continue to screen staff when they arrive for work, and the Residents are being monitored for 

signs and symptoms of the virus.   

 

During this month of October, which is traditionally dedicated to Our Lady of the Rosary, let us 

all say a Rosary for an end to this Coronavirus pandemic.   

 

We thank you for your patience and understanding and your continued support. We will up-date 

you as things change.  

 

 

Gratefully in Christ, 

Sister Theresa Louisa, 

Little Sisters of the Poor 

 

We could use donations of: 

 

Sanitizing Wipes 

Medical Gloves Size Large 

Bottled Water 

Disposable Hinged Containers 

Disposable Silverware 

N95 Masks 

Individually Wrapped Treats 

Liquid Tide HE 


